From: Ruano, Jose

To: Burnham, Nicolle

Cc: Rood, Timothy; Mendez, Zacharias
Subject: DSAP_Open Space Chapter

Date: Thursday, July 16, 2020 2:38:33 PM
Hi Nicolle,

Tim mentioned you had some questions regarding the DSAP open space chapter. The latest draft,
which was circulated internally, doesn't include language beyond the information PRNS provided,
with the exception of updated maps and images. In the last meeting we had with Dan (SWA), he was
going to get started on writing content for the missing pieces in the chapter with direction from
PBCE and PRNS. This content didn't make it in the draft. I'm planning on scheduling a meeting with
Dan and Zak next week (if possible) to go over any new content, discuss comments received from
staff, and to bring clarity to roles in further developing the open space chapter.

We'll keep you in the loop and please let me know if you have any other questions.
Thanks,

Jose

Jose Ruano, Planner I

Department of Planning, Building and Code Enforcement

City of San José | 200 E. Santa Clara St. 3" Floor San José, CA 95113
408.535.3803 | www.sanjoseca.gov/planning
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